
84 MEDINA ROAD 

August 1, 2023

Sincerely,

Paul Bomgardner
Chief, Hazardous Material Division

In reply refer to:
USDOT Number: 500737

PANTHER PREMIUM LOGISTICS
PANTHER II TRANSPORTATION INC

Dear JOHN PENCE:

The Hazardous Materials Safety Permit (HMSP) is verification of the motor carrier's permission  
to engage in the transportation of hazardous materials listed in 49 CFR 385.403 by motor vehicle 
in interstate, intrastate, or foreign commerce.

This HMSP will be effective beginning August 1, 2023 and remain effective through July 31, 2025 
if your company maintains compliance with the requirements pertaining to the safe and secure 
movement of hazardous materials for the protection of the public (49 CFR 385 and other applicable
Federal Motor Carrier Safety Regulations and Hazardous Material Regulations).  Failure to 
maintain compliance will constitute sufficient grounds for suspension or revocation of this 
authority.

Willful and persistent noncompliance with applicable safety fitness regulations as evidenced by a
Department of Transportation safety fitness rating less than "Satisfactory" or by other 
indicators, could result in a proceeding requiring the holder of this permit to show cause as to 
why this authority should not be suspended or revoked.

For questions regarding this document you may contact the FMCSA Hazardous Materials Division by 
email at fmcsa.hmsp@dot.gov or by phone at (202) 385-2400 or by fax at (202) 366-3621.

MC Number: MC257496

HAZARDOUS MATERIALS SAFETY PERMIT
HM Safety Permit ID: US-500737-OH-HMSP

Effective Date: August 1, 2023

MEDINA, OH 44256

JOHN PENCE
SAFETY COMPLIANCE MANAGER

U.S. Department 
of Transportation

Federal Motor 
Carrier Safety 
Administration Washington, DC 20590

1200 New Jersey Ave., S.E.


